
Email Reminder 
 

Dear GIPA Participant  
This is a reminder that the Federal Consulting Group is conducting a survey about the 
programs of the Global Intellectual Property Academy, on behalf of the U.S. Patent and 
Trademark Office. The information gathered from the survey will be important in 
learning about the impact of GIPA's programs and how they might be improved.  
 
We are hoping to collect all responses by DATE.  
 
In case you didn't receive the first message, or have misplaced it, here is a link to the 
survey:  
URL 
 
This link is uniquely tied to this survey and your email address, please do not forward 
this message.  
 
 
Your responses are confidential and will only be presented as aggregated summaries 
with the other respondents.      
 
Thanks for your participation!  
 
 
Please note: If you do not wish to receive further emails from us, please click the link 
below, and you will be automatically removed from our mailing list.  
URL 
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